Notice of Intent to

Public Works Department
18595 Portland Avenue,

. ] Gladstone, Oregon 97027
503-656-7957
E |. A U S T 0 N E Award Darren Caniparoli, Public Works Director
Oregon PWoffice @ci.gladstone.or.us
June 8, 2023

Knife River Corporation — Northwest

21880 SW Farmington Rd.
Beaverton, OR 97007

RE:  NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD: Asphalt Repair Project 2023

The City has reviewed all proposals for work associated with the above project and has identified the bid submitted
by Knife River Corporation — Northwest as the lowest responsive bid.

The City will request that City of Gladstone City Council approve an agreement between Knife River Corporation
- Northwest and the City of Gladstone, Oregon to perform all necessary work to complete this project.

A Notice of Award will be conveyed to Knife River Corporation — Northwest pending the City Council's final
decision and final budgeting evaluations. The following table lists the responsive bids received:

BIDDER BID AMOUNT
Knife River $40,194.00
S-2 Contractors Inc. $48,500.00
$

The City appreciates your interest in bidding this project and looks forward to your participation in the bidding of

future projects.

This notice is being emailed to you with a hardcopy to follow in the mail.

If you have any questions, please contact this department at 503-656-7957.

Sincerely,
Do (2

Darren Caniparoli, Public Works Director




